
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: February 12, 2024  

SUBJECT:  Discussion of the Police Department’s current staffing status. 

PRESENTER: Mike Young, Chief of Police 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

The Police Department presents an update regarding the department’s current staffing 
status as well as their ongoing efforts directed toward recruiting and hiring. 


